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January Events / Activities at The Grove  

 Sunday Regular Schedule  Regular Wednesday Night Schedule  

 Life Groups - 9:15 am  Wednesday Night Meal - 5:30 pm  

 Worship - Sanctuary - 10:30 am Enrichment at the Grove - 6:30 pm Kids Quest - 6:30 pm 

  Student Worship Service - 6:30 pm  Choir Rehearsal - 6:30 pm

   Praise Team Rehearsal - 7:30 pm 

1 New Yearôs Day 

Church Office & Daycare Center Closed 

No Wednesday Evening Activities 

2 Basketball Practice - 6:00 pm 

3 Gym Reserved - 6:00 pm-9:00 pm 

4 Fellowship Hall Reserved 

5 Regular Sunday Schedule 

6 Cancer Support Group - 12:00 pm (Fellowship Hall) 

Basketball Practice - 6:00 pm 

7 Senior Center - 10:00am (Fellowship Hall) 

Basketball & Cheerleading Practice - 6:00 pm 

Cub Scouts, Boy Scouts & Crew 228 - 6:30 pm  

8 Regular Wednesday Schedule 

9 Steady for Life Exercise Class - 11:00 am (Foyer) 

Basketball Practice - 6:00 pm 

11 Basketball Games (Gym) -9:00 am 

Gym Reserved - 4:00 pm-6:00 pm 

12 Regular Sunday Schedule 

Deacons Meeting - 4:00 pm 

13 Basketball Practice - 6:00 pm 

14 Basketball & Cheerleading Practice - 6:00 pm 

Cub Scouts, Boy Scouts & Crew 228 - 6:30 pm 

15 Regular Wednesday Schedule 

16 Steady for Life Exercise Class - 11:00am (Foyer) 

Basketball Practice - 6:00pm 

17 Winter Youth Summit (FBC, Hsv.) 

18 Winter Youth Summit (FBC, Hsv.) 

Basketball Games (Gym) -9:00am 

Fellowship Hall reserved - 4:00-6:00pm 

19 Regular Sunday Schedule 

Winter Youth Summit (FBC, Hsv.) 

Gym reserved from 1-5 pm 

20 Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

Church Office & Daycare Center Closed 

Basketball Practice - 6:00 pm 

YAH-WHO Potluck Dinner - 6:00 pm (Fellowship Hall) 

21 Senior Center - 10:00am (Fellowship Hall) 

Basketball & Cheerleading Practice - 6:00 pm 

Cub Scouts, Boy Scouts & Crew 228 - 6:30 pm 

22 Regular Wednesday Schedule 

23 Steady for Life Exercise Class - 11:00 am (Foyer) 

Basketball Practice - 6:00 pm 

25 Basketball Games (Gym) -9:00 am 

26 Regular Sunday Schedule 

Life @ Locust Grove Potluck Lunch - 11:45 am 

27 Basketball Practice - 6:00 pm 

28 Basketball & Cheerleading Practice - 6:00 pm 

Cub Scouts, Boy Scouts & Crew 228 - 6:30 pm 

29 Regular Wednesday Schedule 

30 Steady for Life Exercise Class - 11:00am (Foyer) 

Basketball Practice - 6:00 pm 

 

Weekly AA Meetings 

Mondays - 7:00 p.m. 

Thursdays - 7:00 p.m. 

Saturdays - 7:00 p.m. 
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We extend our heartfelt sympathy to 
 
 

The family of Jean Ayers, 
 

to David and Michelle Tripp and family 
 in the death of Davidõs mother, Retha Tripp, 

 

to Nathan Walley and family  
in the death of his wife, Kelly Walley, 

 

and to Bill and Cathy Young and family in the death of Billõs brother, Rick. 
 

 

Come join us for dinner at 5:30pm on 

Wednesday evenings in the fellowship hall. 

Our team of volunteers prepare a home-

cooked meal from scratch each week that is 

only $5 (including dessert and drink). There 

are all kinds of after-dinner activities for all 

ages!  If you come for the meal, please stay 

and get involved!  

The menu for January 8th will be Chili or Ham and Potato soup, Broccoli salad, Mexican 

cornbread and Dessert  
 

The menus for the remainder of the month will be listed in the weekly bulletin each Sunday. 
 

Suggested donations for the meal are $5 for ages 12 and older and $3 for children ages 3-12 

with a maximum cost of $25 per household. There is no charge for children ages 2 and under. 
 

Reservations need to be made (or canceled) by noon on Mondays. If youôd like to be added 

to the permanent reservation list, please call the church office at 256-379-2813 or email your 

name and number of reservations to lindahill@locustgrove.com. 

 

 
 
Winter Youth Summit is coming up soon! (January 17-
19) This will be an exciting weekend of worship, 
fellowship and fun with other CBF churches from 
across the state.  This event is organized by the 
Cooperative Baptist Fellowship and only happens every 
other year!  Our students will be staying in host homes 
and attending this event at First Baptist Church. 
  

We need your help!  If you would be interested in helping to provide transportation during the 
event, please email Robin Wright at lgmsyouth@bellsouth.net. 

mailto:lgmsyouth@bellsouth.net
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On December 14, Locust Grove hosted 96 children and their families for breakfast and Shop With A Hero. Thanks to 
your generosity, these children were able to receive a $100 gift card to Wal-Mart to buy Christmas gifts for themselves 
and their families.  Lesha Everett, our new Family Minister, entertained the children while teaching them about the true 

meaning of Christmas.  

Thank you to everyone who donated their time to set up tables and chairs, cook and serve breakfast, ride buses to and 

from Wal-Mart, and make this a fun day for these families. 

Thank you, also, to everyone who filled a Christmas shoebox this year for local students. The counselor from New 
Market Elementary School was at Shop With a Hero and talked to us about how excited the children are when they find 

out theyôre getting a shoebox. She was very appreciative of the support that Locust Grove provides to the students there. 

 

The Friends of New Market is a faith-based group of volunteers helping 
students in the New Market school system. However, the number of 
students we can help is dependent on the number of volunteers we 

have. 

If you are interested in joining in this very rewarding experience, please 
contact Dave or Shari Shrum at 256-379-3070 or 

Shrum@FriendsofNewMarket.org.   

If youôd like more information on Friends of New Market, check out their 

website at www.friendsofnewmarket.org or their Facebook page. 

Thank you, 

Pat Davis 

A Friend of New Market 
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If you call the church office, you may hear a new voice on the phone. 

Nora Curry is our new receptionist/secretary in the front office. January 

2nd was her first day at Locust Grove and weôre so happy to have her 

as part of our church staff.  

Nora and her family moved to the Huntsville area four years ago from 

Northern Virginia. She and her husband, Kevin, and their sons, Felix 

who is 5 and Maverick who is 3, just settled into their new home next to 

Buckhorn.  They have two dogs, Abbey and Willow, and a kitten named 

Cora.  

Noraôs greatest joys come from being outdoors with her family, drinking 

coffee and giraffes.   
 

 

Itôs time for a new season of basketball to begin! Games will start on Saturday, January 11 and 

continue each week through February 29. Weôll have two games each Saturday at 9 am and 10 am 

and one game at 11 am and 12 pm so we need officials for six games each Saturday! 

Please call or text Jerome Haggard (256-476-2588) if you can help referee or provide halftime 

devotions. Even if you canôt help every week - please volunteer whenever you can! 

Our Newest Members  
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